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Day Pitney Energy Attorneys Discuss Connecticut's New Wind 
Turbine Regulations in Law360
In an April 29 article published by Law360, partner Paul N. Belval and associates James Blackburn and Jennifer Galiette 
discuss the recently approved proposed regulations that will allow for the siting of wind turbines in Connecticut. The new 
regulations would end what has effectively been a three-year moratorium on new wind power projects in Connecticut.
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http://www.law360.com/articles/532567/is-conn-really-getting-a-second-wind-

